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SPECIFIC COMMENTS TO AUTHORS 

This is a very well written review on Combined Liver-Kidney transplants in pediatric 

population.  The main message is not to delay surgical procedure when the diagnosis is 

clear, do not wait until the child gets too sick to undergo the procedure. Select the 

patients carefully.  Despite all the challenges, it is a wonderful operation with good 

outcomes.  I have written my comments on the manucript text in boxes.  Few 

corrections should be made before publication.  Thank you.  Kind Regards, Sanem 
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